
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

Our Ref: PQ 58244/22 
 
19th December 2022 
  

Deputy Eoin O'Bróin 

Dáil Eireann  

Dublin 2  

 

Dear Deputy O'Bróin 

 

I refer to your recent PQ which has been forwarded to me for attention.  

 

PQ 58244/22: To ask the Minister for Health the number of patients on the waiting list 

for surgery in a hospital (CHI Crumlin. Condition: Hypospadias Penescrotal) in order to 

treat a specific condition. 

 
Childrens Health Ireland (CHI) Response: 

 

Children’s Health Ireland (CHI) at Crumlin can advise that there are currently 120 patients on 
the in-patient and day case waiting lists for different types of hypospadias repairs.  It is 
important to note however that the detail is not available regarding the particulate type of 
hypospadias repair outlined in your parliamentary question. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

 

_____________________  

Joe Gannon 

Chief Operations Officer 

Email: joe.gannon@nchg.ie  
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